THE SECRETARY,

THE INSTITUTE OF CHARTERED
ACCOUNTANTS OF INDIA,
122,UTHAMAR GANDHI ROAD,,
NUNGAMBAKKAM,

CHENNALI - 600 034,

30-03-2022

Dear Sir,

We are looking for audit staff for our office. We would be much pleased if you

Kindly display this letter in the CA students’ notice board/post online in SIRC website,

WANTED AUDIT ASSISTANT WHO HAVE EXPEREINCE IN BANK BRANCH STATUTUORY
AUDITS.CANDITATES WITH EXPOSURE TO EXCEL PIVOT TABLE AND V LOOKUP IN BANK AUDIT
ENVIRONMENT WILL BE PREFERRED.

INTERESTED PERSONS CAN CALL OUR CELL NO: 98411-76597 OR SEND RESUME TO OUR EMAIL
ADDRESS BTHBALAN@GMAIL.COM.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

for BALAN ASSOCIATES,
CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS,

gbﬂ/’

(BALAN T)
M NO:027132
PROPRIETOR.




